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August 2014 
 
 
 
Stephanie A. Herrera, Executive Director 
Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education 
1536 Wynkoop St., Suite 100,  
Denver CO 80202 
 
Dear Ms. Herrera and staff of AASHE, 
 
As a STARS Charter institution, the University of New Hampshire (UNH) is proud to submit our 
second STARS report. 
 
We are committed to being a leader in sustainability – for our students and alumni, our state and 
region, and our future. Sustainability is a core value of UNH, shaping our culture, informing our 
behavior, and guiding everything we do. As a nationally recognized leader in sustainability, UNH 
draws on the Sustainability Institute to act as convener, cultivator and champion of sustainability on 
campus, in the state and region, and around the world.  
 
The information included in our STARS submission is accurate to the best of our abilities. We will 
be using the data we have collected to help guide our planning and program development.  
 
We applaud AASHE’s efforts to collaborate with college and universities, non-profits and 
businesses, government agencies and communities to develop and further refine STARS. Your work 
helps us do ours. We look forward to collaborating with AASHE on the development of STARS 
and other efforts into the future. 

 
 
 
 

Mark W. Huddleston, President 
 
 
CC: Lisa MacFarlane, Provost & Executive Vice President 
 Tom Kelly, Chief Sustainability Officer 
 Debbie Dutton, Vice President of Advancement 
 Dick Cannon, Vice President of Finance & Administration 
 Mark Rubinstein, Vice President of Student & Academic Affairs 
 Joel Seligman, Associate Vice President of Communications & Public Affairs 
 Erika Mantz, Director of Media Relations 
  


